From: Harmon Rita T.

To: Matthew Satches; Bruce Stidworthy (bstidwor@bhinc.com)
Subject: FW: NM 423 Sports Complex
Date: Friday, November 07, 2014 2:19:14 PM

Matthew, Bruce,
The email from Nancy Perea from the NMDOT will suffice. No other emails from NMDOT are
needed.

Rita Harmon, P.E.
Planning Department
505-924-3695

From: Michel, Racquel M.

Sent: Friday, November 07, 2014 2:02 PM

To: 'Matthew Satches'

Cc: 'Bruce Stidworthy'; Loyd, Tony J.; Cherne, Curtis; Harmon Rita T.
Subject: FW: NM 423 Sports Complex

Here is what we received.
Thanks,

Racquel M. Michel, P.E.
City of Albuquerque
Transportation Development
505-924-3630

rmichel@cabqg.gov

From: Perea, Nancy, NMDOT [mailto:Nancy.Perea@state.nm.us]
Sent: Friday, November 07, 2014 12:46 PM

To: Metro, Kristal D.; Michel, Racquel M.
Subject: NM 423 Sports Complex

Kristal / Racquel:

Per the phone conversation this morning, the District concurs with the access location for
the subject development as shown on page 18 of the Proposed Paseo del Norte Frontage
Road Sports Complex TIS dated August 1, 2014.

Nancy R. Perea, P.E.
District 3 Assistant Traffic Engineer
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